






























 

August 25, 2016 

To Whom it May Concern: 

My name is Sarah Walls and I am the City Connects Coordinator at the F. Lyman Winship Elementary 

School in Brighton. I am writing this on behalf of our entire school community, including the families 

that we serve.  

The Winship is a well-known school within our Allston-Brighton community, and is one of the few 

community schools remaining. Our scholars have families with deep times to this location, who are 

actively involved in all that we do.  

I am writing this letter in support of the Allston Brighton Community Development Corporation and their 

decision to move forward with this proposal through the BC Neighborhood Improvement Fund. Many of 

our Winship families reside in the Allston-Brighton area and walk to/from school each day. Without 

intervention, the intersection in question poses numerous ongoing safety concerns.  

Likewise, many field trips that we facilitate are in our neighborhood. As a result, we primarily walk to 

each location and the intersection has proven to be very dangerous when trying to move 20-25 children 

across the road.  

The intersection in question is so close in proximity to the Winship that it’s vital we consider a new route. 

Our students, families and faculty depend on it. 

The Winship community fully supports this project and we are happy to discuss this in more detail if 

needed.  

Thank you for your consideration,  

 

Sarah Walls, LCSW 

City Connects Coordinator 

F. Lyman Winship Elementary School  

Brighton, MA 02135 

Email: wallssa@bc.edu 

Phone: 860-810-5869 
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